
 Lake County Continuum of Care 
Strategic Planning Committee 

                              May 18, 2022  
 

 
May Meeting  

 
 
Attendees: Melissa Kopf, Doreen Gilmore, Scott Abbott, and Sheryl Almon,  
 
The Strategic Planning Committee did not meet in April. 
 
First Order of Business – Without the five recommended quorum, those in attendance 
did follow the agenda, with the first item a discussion lead by Scott on the availability of 
funds for the CoC. This is important to understand when writing goals and action steps. 
 
Second Agenda Item – Plan worksheet review. This worksheet was developed for idea 
sharing and the lay out for the plan body. Those in attendance agreed on the layout 
ideas presented by the chair.  Discussion followed on additional ideas for current 
presented objectives and an additional objective was presented. When we have a 
quorum, the committee will finalize the objectives and present to the executive 
committee for final approval before continuing with the goals and action steps for the 
next three years. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:00pm. 
 


